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Acklin, Tim

From: Todd Huffman <todd.huffm@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:38 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: writing to support the marsh

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Mr. Acklin,

I am writing to support the effort to take care of the La Crosse Marsh. I have learned that a search was made for a firm
to help with the restoration of the marsh, and that there is currently a proposal to fund the restoration work. I support
wholeheartedly the idea to take care of our lands and waterways. I believe that we should leave things better than
when we found them.

I have spent many days out in the marsh including volunteering to remove invasive species. This marsh is really special,
and it is part of what makes La Crosse special. Let's take care of it.

Thank you for reading this letter, and I hope that you are able to fund the much needed restoration work for the La
Crosse Marsh.

Sincerely,
Todd Huffman


